From: Gribble, Peter 
Sent: Tuesday, January 07, 2014 9:07 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Keane, Erin
Subject: Cardinal's Reception Report

I attended a reception with Cardinal George last night. The Archdiocese hosted the event at his residence. The purpose of the meeting was to gather religious and city personnel that worked on water fee exemptions for not for profits.

The reception was from 5pm to 7pm and included beverages and appetizers.

Thank you.

Peter Gribble

Deputy Director

Water Billing and Customer Service

Department of Finance

